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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Wilson, Kenneth <kenneth.wilson@my.colby-sawyer.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 10:59 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal Curtain

Water Board,  
  
My name is Kenny Wilson. I am twenty years old and was raised in Prattville, California on Lake Almanor. I work next to and on the lake to run my parents resort, 
Wilson’s Camp Prattville.  I am currently an Environmental Studies Major with a Business Administration Minor at Colby-Sawyer College in New Hampshire.  After 
long consideration with a water resource professor, we came to the conclusion that without current data, AND especially from the last three years, that this is ludacris to 
even believe this will work. I would like to also point out that the fish that are trying to be saved downstream are mainly stocked and have very little native gene left. I do 
not see the environmental justice in potentially ruining a fishery and an entire economy in a community to create a better weekend sport-fishing river. Please take this into 
consideration as you pursue.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Kenneth Wilson  
March 25th, 2015 


